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Can you lend us a hand to operate our events/activities? r
o Check out our Web site: www.bishopbeveridgeclub.co.uk ] h
o BACS payments: 60-14-10 52929949 3 ;,frfw R B~
o Wifi connection: E72TNIMG2FF *lg}?};g?"‘

Club activities: Some dates/times are provisional. Check nearer the time l

Monday Films 2pm  Wednesday Entertainment 2.30pm  Coffee morning

Mar 17 Thursdays 10 -11.15
' T Mar 12 Craft Afternoon Y
Apr 21 Film titles < _
May 19 | cannot be Mar 19 Bingo IT help with smartphones,
shown here Mar 26 Bits and Bobs II: What's in tablets, laptops etc.
Jun16 | ynder the the Box? available 10 - 10.45 am
Jul 21 terms of our Ave2 Craft Aft : 5 most Coffee momings or
Aug 18 Ilﬁence but APE# 2 eon by arrangement through a
Sep 15 :h%::; e Apr9 Spring Tea 3pm committee member
Oct 6 noticeboard Apr 16 Bingo : :
in the club May 7 Craft Afternoon Singles Friday
Nov 17 May 28: Plain sailing on the Royal (3rd Friday of month)
Dec 15 Yacht Britannia talk by Bill Haley 12.30 - 1.30pm
ec 13 3
Jun 11 Craft Afternoon Tel: Sylvia
. Jun 18 Bingo 07735 200715
case give us y 2 i by ' 5 :
Please giveus your | Jun 25 que In Leicester talk by Mexican Evening
suggestions for Golden Oldies | Brian Johnson Sat 26™ April
— - —— Jul 2 Strawberry Tea 3pm with a 'IC“' s EF;;I
ICKETS
Monthly Coach Trips Tresure Hunt at 2.30pm e
: Jul 16 Bingo
Mon 31 Mar Bridgemere :
= Jul 23 A Magical History Tour talk by Spring Sale
Garden Centre | Sat31* May
> . ] Peter Cox e J
Others being considered: » -
Lichfield, Buxton, York and Jul 30 Craft Afternoon _ |
Hunstanton Aug (; Cf‘flf? Afternoon y Trip to |
Singina f ; 1;7 g ;0 3_'"90 el ol Ulverscroft Grange
inging Tor fun Aug 27 op"ro oe: The j rice of Wed 4™ June
Tuesdays 11.45am - 1pm Vanity talk by Jo Galby e the
Games afternoon | Curve Theatre Trip | . ST
Tuesdays 2.30-4 30pm s . Coffee Momning 8" May
Y SUPp Calamity Jane +h 2
. VE Day 80™Anniversary

Everyone welcome | Wed 9" July 2.15pm




Club News/Information
The new system for booking a place for a club social event seems to be working
quite well. A notice is displayed on the board to advertise the event and indicate
when booking can begin. Once bookings begin a person asks a committee member to
take payment and put their name on the list. A receipt is then provided. Payment
by card, cash or BACS please.
Craft sessions held on Wednesday afternoons are proving a success. People can
bring their own craft materials or use those provided.

Welfare scheme - a reminder. Club members who have been in hospital or are ill
receive a card and small gift from us. If you know of anyone, please pass details to
Honor Neale and she will arrange to visit them. Tel: 07810 423481

The traditional telephone network (PSTN) is being retired and digital
technology (VoIP) will be replacing it. BT plans to replace its network by January
2027 and other Companies like Virgin Media, plan to do the same. For a few people
there will be things that need consideration, especially if they depend on a landline
which may not work in a power-cut. Also, care alarms and burglar alarms may need
to be adjusted or changed. If you have any concerns about this change over you
can talk to us about it and we might be able to help.
A big thank you to Joyce Noon and Wendy Woodhouse. The Club has benefited
from countless hours of work Joyce and Wendy have spent organising things over
the years. They will continue to help us but are cutting down. Joyce has retired as
Booking Officer and Wendy has retired from organising our volunteer helpers.
The Committee very much appreciate all that they have done. Honor Neale is
taking over with our volunteers and Angie Sharpe is working on a new system for
bookings with a dedicated phone and email address:

Tel: 07435 028 043 Email: bookings@bishopbeveridgeclub.co.uk
Canal boat trips are being organised again for members with mobility difficulties
or health issues, that prevent them going on our coach trips. Let John Fletcher or
Di Cave know if you are interested. Hopefully we will not get disrupted by floods
like last year when we had 3 trips cancelled (2 by flooding and one because the
beat got damaged).

Hall Bookings Joyce Noon has retired from her position as Booking Officer after many years of
excellent work. The committee are extremely grateful for the work Joyce has done. For bookings
please email: bookings@bishopbeveridgeclub.co.uk or phone/text 07435 028043

Executive Committee 2024/25 meeting on the fourth Monday of each month
Ginnie Willcocks (Chair) 43 The Banks, LE12 SNL  Tel: 07778 451263

Email: ginnie2650@gmail.com
John Fletcher (Vice chair) Tel: 415058 & 07739 042140 Email: johnafletcher@btinternet.com
Mike Neale (Secretary) Tel: 412204 Email: mgneale@btopenworld.com
Honor Neale (Welfare Officer) Tel: 07810 423481
Sue Graham (Treasurer), Pete Cantle, Val Carlin, Diane Cave, Jenny Cox, Val Gillings, Richard
Hudson, Angie Sharpe, Helen Slack, Andrew Webster.




